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The Medlow Bath Upgrade will reduce 
congestion and improve safety and 
accessibility for all road users, 
commuters, and pedestrians. 

We are starting the construction on the 
intersection upgrade at Bellevue Crescent and 
the Great Western Highway.  

As part of this, traffic will be moved onto the new 
eastbound lanes, east of Bellevue Crescent to 
facilitate construction of the westbound lanes of 
the Highway and the new intersection at Bellevue 
Crescent. 

What work we are doing 
Access into Bellevue Crescent and the United 
Service Station will move about 40 meters to the 
west of Bellevue Crescent. 

All traffic movements will be maintained at this 
new intersection. 

We will complete some of the earthworks, 
pavement, drainage and utility works during 
standard working hours. 

Nightwork activities to facilitate this change will 
include: 

• general earthworks, pavement, drainage and 
utility work 

• relocating barriers 
• linemarking. 

 

When and where we’ll be working  
We will be competing nightwork on 16 and 17 
October. Nightwork hours will be between 6pm 
and 7am. 

Standard daywork hours apply for all other 
works. 

The traffic changes for Bellevue Crescent and 
the United Service Station will be in place from 
18 October and remain until the 20 December, 
weather permitting. 

Managing our impacts 
We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to 
the community, residents and the environment.  

This includes:  

• maintaining access to properties at all times 

• maintaining pedestrian access 

• turning off machinery and vehicles not in use 
and arranging work in stages   

• installing noise blankets around stationary 
equipment when possible 

• speaking with directly affected residents. 

 

 

 

 

Changed access to Bellevue 
Crescent and United Petrol Station 
from 16 October  
Medlow Bath Upgrade 
October 2024 

Transport for NSW pays respect to the Darug and Gundungurra people as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respects to Elders past and present.  
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Location of work area 

 

Traffic Impacts 
Traffic control will be in place including 
stop/slow operations and a reduced speed limit of 
40km/h or lower in some areas. 

Traffic entering and exiting Bellevue Crescent 
and entering the United Petrol Station will use a 
temporary intersection, located about 40m west 
of the current Bellevue Crescent intersection.  

All current vehicle movements will be 
maintained during this time. 

Road users and pedestrians are advised to follow 
the directions of signs and traffic control.  

For traffic updates, call 132 701, download the 
Live Traffic NSW App or visit livetraffic.com. 

 

Contact us 

 

24-hour phone line: 1800 953 777 
Press 1 for roadworks, 2 for bridge work, or 
4 for Transport for NSW 
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gwhmedlow@abergeldie.com 
gwh@arenco.com.au 
gwh@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

Roadworks – nswroads.work/gwhmedlow 
Station upgrade – 
nswroads.work/medlowbathbridge 

 

Medlow Bath Upgrade 

51-55 Currajong Street  
Parkes, NSW 2870 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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